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SSFAA PRESCHOOL ROOM 111 NEWS 

News You Can Use 
	 It’s May and our science 
area will soon be full of 
babies...caterpillars that will be 
butterflies and eggs that will -
with any luck- hatch into 
chicks. When they arrive, the 
kids will be excited, so 
remember to ask your child 
about our animals as we track 
their growth every day.                                
	 This month we will also 
pant seeds. Be prepared to 
take home and care for some 
plant babies. Some are sturdier 
than others, so take care to 
read the instructions that are 
included with each.                                                 
	 	 We will take a trip at 

the end of the month to learn 
more about butterflies and 
other growing things, and 
spaces for parents are limited, 
so please let us know if you 
want to join us as soon as trips 
slips come home.                                          
	 Last, please remember that 
as the weather warms up, we 
will head out to the playground 
again. Please make sure that 
your child is dressed for the 
weather. Sweaters are always a 
good choice.                                             
	 As always, feel free to 
contact us with any questions 
at the number below or via 
email at hmduncan@cps.edu. 

Don’t forget to check our 
website, Facebook page and 
Facebook group regularly and 
follow @authenticpreschool on 
Twitter for links to pictures and 
stories about Room 
111! Use this QR 
code to get there 
fast!

  authenticpreschool.net/room111.html 
                       Phone: 773 535 8348 

King shows his symmetrical pattern.

May’s Important Dates: 
May 28th: No School - Memorial Day                                         
May 30th: Field Trip - Notebaert Nature Museum


Olatomiwa and Semi put on a concert during small group rotation
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